From: Jeb and Sue Edwards

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Ford
Date: 31 July 2020 19:13:30

I would like to object to the planning application ref ; WSCC/036/20 for Grundon waste
site at Ford airfield reason Ford this becoming a dumping ground for the rest of West
Sussex and it will affect our quality of lives and devalue our properties not to mention the
amount of lorries per day and the building is to big for this area.

G Edwards
19 Douglas Close
Ford
Arundel West Sussex
BN18OTG



